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NSA NORTHERN ANNUAL REGIONAL MEMBERS MEETING 

OPEN TO ALL NSA MEMBERS & FRIENDS 

TUESDAY 13TH FEBRUARY 2018 

AT THE TYNDALE FUNCTION SUITE, HEXHAM MART NE46 3SG AT 7.30PM 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. To receive apologies for absence 
 

2. To confirm the minutes of the last ARMM on 16th February 2017 – available on NSA website 
 

3. To consider matters arising from the above 
 

4. Chairman’s Report 
 

5. To view the accounts for 2017 – Treasurer’s report 
 

6. Election/Re-approval of Officers 
a. Chairman 
b. Vice-Chairman 
c. Treasurer 
d. Representatives to NSA English Committee (3),  
e. Representative to NSA Board of Directors – John Geldard 
 

7. Presentation of the T.I. Allinson Memorial Award for outstanding contribution to the Sheep 
industry in the North. 

 

8. Any Other Business 
 

Members residing in the northern region are eligible to appoint a proxy vote on their behalf if they cannot 

attend the meeting, this must be done in advance with NSA Head Office. Download a proxy notice at 

www.nationalsheep.org.uk or contact NSA Head Office on 01684 892661. 

 

Copies of the regional 2017 accounts will be available at the meeting.  They can also be forwarded on written 

application to the regional manager if you are unable to attend on the night. 

 

 

ARMM will be followed by the following speakers: 

Phil Stocker, NSA Chief Executive 

Thomas Vickers, NSA Young Ambassador 2017 

Adam Day, Managing Director at The Farmer Network & Freelance Auctioneer 
 

It would help if you could confirm your attendance by contacting Heather Stoney-Grayshon 
079666 99930 or email heather@nationalsheep.org.uk 


